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December 12, 2022 
 
Families, 
 
I am writing to let you know that we are still waiting on some asbestos test results for Bicentennial 
School. 
 
As a result, Bicentennial will be closed again tomorrow (Tuesday, December 13, 2022). 
 
Air quality tests have come back clear, which is positive news, and we anticipate the remaining test results 
tomorrow. I assure you that all results will be reviewed by a third-party expert and posted on our website. 
 
Your child’s teacher will check-in with you tomorrow afternoon. 
 
If we are unable to reopen on Wednesday, teachers will be prepared for at-home learning. In the event 
this happens, and your child requires a Chromebook, please let the teacher know at that time, or email 
Principal Trevor McGowan at tmcgowan@hrce.ca. 
 
Once again, thank you for your patience. 

 
Steve Gallagher 
Regional Executive Director (Acting) 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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